
 

No.760-15/8/25 

To the Members 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Panama – Ratification of the 2007 Wreck Removal Convention 

 

The Republic of Panama ratified the 2007 Nairobi International Convention on the Removal of 

Wrecks (the Nairobi Convention) on 18 August, 2015.  The Nairobi Convention will enter into 

force for the Republic of Panama on 18 November, 2015.  Accordingly, ships of 300GT or 

more which fly the Panamanian flag or call at Panama ports/offshore facilities after 18 

November, 2015 are required to have a Certificate attesting that insurance or other financial 

security is in place in accordance with the Nairobi Convention.  

 

Panama Maritime Authority has issued the Circular MMC-317 announcing its accession of the 

Nairobi Convention and information on the Certificate.  The Circular can be viewed via this link:  

http://www.segumar.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/MMC-NAIROBI-august-2015.pdf 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 
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